
 

 

 

Business Development and Marketing Interns,  

Finnish-Spanish Chamber of Commerce (CCHF) is seeking highly driven, motivated, and 

enthusiastic individuals to fill its intern positions for 2025-2026 (Incorporation starting from 

September 2025). 

About Us:  

Finnish-Spanish Chamber of Commerce promotes trade, business, financial, and professional 

interests of commercial relations between Finland and the Spain. We conduct presentations, 

meetings, seminars, trade shows, and other educational and networking activities.  

We promote Finnish and Spanish start-ups and assist them with building momentum for their  

business. For more information visit: www.camarafinlandesa.com  

What we offer:  

- Excellent learning opportunities in international business.  

- Personal and corporate networking opportunities.  

- Economic and trade experience in Spain 

- Possibility to choose a part of your tasks according to your own interests.  

- The work can be partly done remotely in Spain 

Your main tasks:  

- Promotion, organization, and development of CCHF major projects, such as the European 

Business Drink, Connections Event, Business Golf and Christmas dinner event. 

- Managing CCHF´s social media, website, newsletters, events, and other marketing and 

communications efforts.  

What we hope from you:  

- Education in Business Administration, Marketing or Media and Communication.  

- Business mindedness, solution oriented, and eagerness to learn.  

- Outgoing personality and strong communication and collaboration skills.  

- Ability to work independently under minimal supervision.  

- Fluency in both oral and written Spanish.  

http://www.camarafinlandesa.com/


 

 

- Current enrolment from a university/college program.  

Compensation:  

Compensation 

The Helsinki Chamber of Commerce offers a stipend of €1,500 per month during the internship 

(maximum 6 months). The grant awarded by the Helsinki Region Chamber of Commerce is 

aimed at Haaga-Helia, HELBUS and Helsinki Business School students.   

The internship must be part of the studies of a student completing a degree at a university of 

applied sciences, and they must earn credits for it. For this reason, students who have already 

completed their internship or graduated, graduates or students pursuing a higher degree at a 

university of applied sciences or in an open university of applied sciences cannot be accepted 

as recipients of the internship grant. It is important that the studies progress during the 

internship. 

Additionally, the intern may be eligible to receive support from their university’s internship 

program, if available. 

HOW TO APPLY: 

Please send your CV and cover letter to Anna Lipasti, email: info@camarafinlandesa.com 

as soon as possible.  The starting dates are flexible. 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

We are looking forward to hearing from you! 
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